


attracting thousands of San 
Franciscans to downtown and 
neighborhood hubs.  

Founded by the nonprofit 
Walk San Francisco, the 
annual tradition encourages 
San Francisco residents and 
commuters to walk to their 
workplace – or at least spend 15 
minutes of their commute on 
foot.  

Public Works crews set up tables 
for the Financial District hub 
at Market and Battery streets, 
and staff joined volunteers to 
offer coffee and goody bags 
to swarms of proud walkers 
on a particularly sunny and 
picturesque spring morning.  
And staff from all of our 
bureaus, led by Public Works 
Director Mohammed Nuru, 
participated in the event.

Walk to Work Day is one of our 
favorite San Francisco traditions 
because it promotes the goals 
our City cares so much about: 
safety, sustainability, and making 
this a more livable, walkable 
city by reclaiming streets as safe, 
shared public space for everyone 
to enjoy.  

Though the health and 
environmental benefits of 
walking were lauded by Walk 
to Work Day organizers, the 
overwhelming theme was the 
need for safer streets – especially 
in light of recent pedestrian 
fatalities – and an unwavering 
commitment to San Francisco’s 
Vision Zero goal, which aims 
to reduce all traffic-related 
fatalities by 2024. 

The annual tradition encourages San 
Francisco residents and commuters to 
walk to their workplace – or at least spend 
15 minutes of their commute on foot.  

https://www.visionzerosf.org/


This year, Public Works Week starts in April and ends in May. Next 
month's newsletter will have full coverage but we wanted to give 
readers a sneak preview. Here, students who attended an open house 
with our engineers and designers show off the model city they built.  


